Honorable Ashanti Hamilton Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 1ST ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH TEUTONIA AVENUE FROM

WEST RUBY AVENUE TO WEST CORNELL STREET

Dear Alderman Hamilton:

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned parking restriction to facilitate the movement of northbound traffic on this section of roadway.

Our Traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and concluded that there would be no problem with the installation of this restriction and also supports its installation.

The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the March 9, 2006 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST MICHIGAN STREET FROM A POINT 260 FEET WEST OF NORTH 8TH STREET TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST THEREOF

Dear Alderman Bauman:

This is in response to a request from a Marquette University to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the Marquette University parking lot driveway at the above location have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling westbound on West Michigan Street when vehicles park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: $\frac{4^{TH}}{4^{TH}}$ ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST WELLS STREET FROM NORTH 26^{TH} STREET

TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Bauman:

This is in response to a request we received from a local business to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found northbound motorists on North 26th Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling eastbound on West Wells Street when vehicles park close to the corner. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

 $\frac{4^{TH}}{ALDERMANIC} \frac{1}{DISTRICT} - FILE \#051377$ REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON WEST VLIET STREET FROM NORTH 26^{TH} STREET TO NORTH 27^{TH} STREET

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST WISCONSIN AVENUE, FROM A POINT

350 EAST OF NORTH CASS STREET TO A

POINT 20 FEET EAST THEREOF

Dear Alderman Bauman:

This is in response to a request we received from WE Energies to remove on-street parking to allow their maintenance crews to access a manhole where vehicles normally park. WE Energies needs access to this manhole when it rains to ensure that their underground equipment is not damaged due to possible flooding in their underground facility.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

6TH Aldermanic District File #051377 INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON

NORTH 5TH STREET FROM WEST VLIET STREET

TO WEST CHERRY STREET

Dear Alderman McGee:

This is in response to a request we received from local businesses to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey indicated that a majority of the businesses affected are in favor of this installation of the restriction, we have no objection to its installation.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

 $\underline{8^{\text{TH}}}$ ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE # 051377 REMOVE THREE-HOUR PARKING ON SUBJECT:

WEST HAYES AVENUE FROM SOUTH 27^{TH} STREET TO SOUTH 28^{TH} STREET

Dear Alderman Donovan:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to remove the above-captioned parking restriction

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of the removal of the restriction, we have no objection to its removal.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 11TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST MORGAN AVENUE (SERVICE DRIVE)

WEST MORGAN AVENUE (SERVICE DRIVE), FROM SOUTH 32^{ND} STREET TO A POINT 490 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Dudzik:

This is in response to a request to we received from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since the West Morgan Avenue service drive is only twenty-two feed wide it poses a risk of not allowing emergency vehicles to access this roadway when vehicles are parked on both sides of the street. We, therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the above-captioned parking change.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable James Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF

WEST WASHINGTON STREET FROM SOUTH 15TH STREET TO A POINT 40 FEET EAST AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE

OF WEST WASHINGTON STREET FROM SOUTH 15^{TH} STREET

TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that north and southbound motorists on South 15th Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling east and westbound on West Washington Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable James Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST MITCHELL STREET FROM SOUTH 15TH PLACE TO A POINT 40 FEET EAST AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST MITCHELL STREET FROM SOUTH 15TH PLACE

TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

This is in response to a request from crossing guard Deptula who is stationed at West Mitchell Street and South 15th Place to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that north and southbound motorists on South 15th Place have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling east and westbound on West Mitchell Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Honorable T. Anthony Zielinski Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE

OF SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE FROM EAST OKLAHOMA AVENUE TO

A POINT 50 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman Zielinski:

This is in response to your request to on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that buses and trucks eastbound on East Oklahoma Avenue at South Howell Avenue turning left have a difficult time performing this maneuver due to the available width of the pavement. Therefore, to facilitate the turning of these vehicles, we recommend the installation of this restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

 15^{TH} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 12TH STREET FROM WEST BROWN STREET TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH AND ON THE WEST

SIDE OF NORTH 12TH STREET FROM WEST BROWN STREET

TO A POINT 50 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman Hines:

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found east and westbound motorists on West Brown Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north and southbound on North 12th Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 15^{TH} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051377

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF

OF NORTH 51ST STREET FROM WEST WRIGHT STREET

TO A POINT 45 FEET NORTH AND TO A POINT 75 FEET SOUTH

Dear Alderman Hines:

During field observations at the intersection of West Wright Street and North 51st Street, our Engineering Staff found that westbound motorists on West Wright Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north and southbound on North 51st Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

 10^{TH} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - #051377 SUBJECT:

EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE

NIGHT PARKING ON WEST MARTIN DRIVE, FROM WEST HIGHLAND BOULEVARD TO NORTH 46^{TH} STREET

Dear Alderman Murphy:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja